
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
BY EMAIL AND RESS 
 
February 1, 2022 
 
Ms. Christine E. Long  
Board Secretary  
Ontario Energy Board  
Suite 2700, 2300 Yonge Street  
P.O. Box 2319  
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4  
 

Re: NextBridge-HONI Connection and Cost Recovery Agreement  
 
Dear Ms. Long: 
 
  Pursuant the direction in the Board’s Decision and Order, EB-2020-0150 at 47 (June 17, 2021), 
NextBridge Infrastructure LP (“NextBridge”) hereby submits the NextBridge and Hydro One Networks, 
Inc. (“HONI”) Connection and Cost Recovery Agreement (“Agreement’).   The attached Agreement has 
redacted out critical infrastructure information that could pose a cyber and/or physical security risk at 
the request of HONI.  The unredacted, confidential version of the Agreement is being provided to the 
Board in accordance with the Board’s Practice Direction on Confidential Filings. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Jennifer Tidmarsh  
Project Director, NextBridge  
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